
Tourism Research: a 20-20 vision 

 

Doug Pearce and Dick Butler are pleased to advise that 
the volume they edited containing papers presented at 
the Academy’s 20th Anniversary meeting in Mallorca will 
be published by Goodfellows on March 5.  The editors 
would like to thank the publishers and all the contributors 
for their assistance in getting the book out in a timely 
fashion. Pauline Sheldon ‘launched’ the book during her 
keynote address at the recent CAUTHE conference in 
Australia. 

Containing state of the art reviews of a series of major 
themes in tourism research, Tourism Research: a 20-20 vision will be an 
important showpiece of the Academy’s scholarship and will appeal to a wide 
readership.  Contributors and Fellows are asked to consider ways in which 
they might now promote the volume.  In addition to ordering library copies, 
those organizing and attending conferences, for example, might distribute 
flyers.  Editors or review editors might request review copies and expedite the 
timely publication of reviews.  In both cases please contact Sally North at 
Goodfellows: sally.north@goodfellowpublishers.com 

Contributors will shortly receive a complimentary copy.  A 15% discount is 
available to Academy Fellows when quoting the code Acad02 and ordering 
direct from www.goodfellowpublishers.com.  This offer is valid until 1 April 
2010. To order: order online at www.goodfellowpublishers.com or email 
customerservice@goodfellowpublishers.com.  The book will also be available 
from all good book stores and online retailers including Amazon and 
Blackwell.co.uk. 

 

 

 
 


